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The Link Winter Market is back 
Vendors wanted for this one-of-a-kind shopping experience 

Georgina, ON – The Link Winter Market is back for two dates this fall at the Link in Sutton and it’s looking 

for vendors. Would you like a chance to connect with shoppers in the heart of our community at a one-of-a-

kind event? The Link Winter Market is a fantastic opportunity for you. 

It is a community shopping experience that features unique handmade treasures and treats, live music, 

local farmers, one-of-a-kind gifts, artist creations, foodie delights and more. 

As an attending vendor, you will have the opportunity to showcase your company and products on two 

Sundays at a great central community location. 

On Nov. 28 and Dec. 19, the winter market will be open from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Link, 20849 Dalton Rd. 

For a low registration fee, vendors can connect directly with customers and fellow business owners at the 

best shopping experience in town. 

Complete an application today and apply by Nov. 19, 2021. For more information, email 

thelink@georgina.ca or call 905-722-8507. 

Access to the Link Winter Market will require proof of vaccination. The Town of Georgina requires proof of 

vaccination for people to access indoor services and programs/lessons/events taking place at community 

centres, arenas, pools and entertainment/cultural/event venues. Limited exemptions will be made as 

allowed by the Government of Ontario’s regulations.  

For more information about the Link, visit georgina.ca/TheLink.  
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